April 5, 2012

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319

2300 Yonge St

26" Floor

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Re: Orangeville Hydro Limited ED-2002-0500
2012 IRMS3 Distribution Rate Application
Board Staff Reply Submission
Board File No. EB-2011-0190

Dear Ms. Walli:

Orangeville has discovered three errors in the Tariff of Rates and Charges. Jan Howard, Manager of
Finance and Rates, has been out of the office since the Decision and Order was submitted, and
unfortunately the Decision and Order was not discovered until April 5, 2012. We ask that the Board
please consider the revisions suggested in this letter.

1. General Service Less than 50kW classification: the Service charge in the Rate Generator is
$33.108816, and the Service Charge in the Tariff of Rates is $31.11. Please adjust the Tariff of
Rates to $33.11.

2. Sentinel Lighting Service classification: the Service Charge is (per connection) in the Rate
Generator model and is (per light) in the Tariff of Rates. Please adjust the Tariff of Rates to (per
connection).

3. Street Lighting Service classification: the Service Charge is (per connection) in the Rate
Generator model and is (per light) in the Tariff of Rates. Please adjust the Tariff of Rates to (per
connection).

An electronic version of our response has been filed on the Ontario Energy Board’s RESS Filing System
and has been emailed to the Board Secretary.

We hope that you will consider these adjustments but if you do require further information, please
contact Jan Howard at jhoward @orangevillehydro.on.ca or by phoning 519-942-8000.

Yours truly,

ORANGEVILLE HYDRO LIMITED

Amy Long, Acco Lﬁ;ﬂsistant

On behalf of Jan Howard
Manger of Finance & Rates

PO BOX 400, 400 C LINE ORANGEVILLE ON L9W 277 519-942-8000



